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Year 3 News 

Welcome back, we hope you all had a good half term break and the 

children have returned keen to learn more about the Romans. 

Before the holidays we completed our statistics unit In Maths, where we 

created our own bar graphs. The data for this was collected through our Intra 

house space team event, we were Roman soldiers and had fitness tests to 

complete to be accepted into the army! We had great fun!  

 

 

 

 

 

In English we completed our Jupiter and the Bee myths, where we innovated 

our paragraphs and demonstrate our ability to add mastery vocabulary and 

a range of sentence starters and adjectives.  

In Science we completed our forces unit, looking at what objects around the 

room were magnetic or not magnetic. 

In Music we enjoyed using recorders and glockenspiels when listening to and 

appraising ‘Three Little Birds’ song. We enjoyed sing and playing the 

instruments.  

We hope you have enjoyed Sapphire and Ruby Classes assemblies. Emerald 

will soon be practising ready to perform to parents. 

What we are learning next 

We will continue our new unit, where we are innovating a non-chronological 

report on Pompeii. We have completed research on Pompeii and the history 

of what happened.  

In Maths we will continue to look at length and perimeter, comparing and 

finding equivalent lengths of millimetres, centimetres and metres. We will also 

add and subtract lengths. 


